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RSIPF Royals start kick off title defense with a win 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) Royals Women’s Football team began 

their title defense with a 3-0 win over rivals Naha FC on Sunday 11 April.  

RSIPF Royals star Laydah Samani, scored two goals and collected the Woman of the Match 

award.  

The Royals finished the 2020 season as undefeated league and cup double champions and 

will look to replicate their good form through 2021.The Royals will play their next game on 

Saturday 17 April at the Lawson Tama stadium in Honiara.  

“The team played very well, especially for the first game of the season with new players. We 

were well organised, worked together and I am very proud of the result,” said coach RSIPF 

Sergeant Stanley Waita.    

For the 2021 season, the team have received new uniforms from new sponsors Adkonect 

and APCO.  

“On behalf of the RSIPF Women’s Football team, we would like to thank Adkonect and 

APCO for sponsoring our new jerseys. We appreciate this so much and are very humbled 

by their generous support of Women’s football, ” commented Royals team manager Grace 

Hilly. 

 

//End// 

 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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